
“The Borough Local Plan was adopted in February 2022.  Although the council received 

notification that a legal claim regarding the adoption of the BLP was lodged with the court, 

the claimant, Mr Andrew Hill, failed to correctly serve the claim on the Council within the six 

week period. The court must now decide whether or not the claim can proceed.” 


